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To: School District in which Urban Dove Team Charter School is Located 
 Public and Nonpublic Schools in the Same Geographic Area as Urban Dove Team Charter School 
 
From:  David M. Frank, Executive Director 
 
Subject: Notice of Receipt of and Pending Action on Charter School Revision 
 
Date:   February 1, 2021 
 
 

Name of Charter Schoo
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program that leads to a high school diploma, a foundation 
for higher education, and the jobs skills needed to enter 
the world of work. Empower—UD Team schools empower 
disconnected youth through individualized academic 
support, internships, and counseling so that they are 
prepared to be active, healthy, informed world citizens.” 
to: “Urban Dove envisions a world where all children 
receive the high-quality education and support they need 
and deserve. Through education, they will acquire the 
critical skills needed to develop into economically, socially, 
and emotionally independent adults who are empowered 
to create a more just and equitable society for future 
generations.” This revision is proposed to be effective 
immediatel
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Thank you for your assistance with this matter. If you have any questions, please contact the Charter School Office 

at charterschools@nysed.gov or (518) 474-1762.  

mailto:charterschools@nysed.gov
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